
TEXTR0N Lycoming

Stratford Division

Textton Lycoming/
Subsidiary of Textron Inc.

550 Main Street

Stratford, CT 06497
203/385-2000

July 13, 1992

Mr. Michael Fracasso

Environmental Analyst
CT DEP

Engineering & Enforcement Division
165 Capitol Avenue
Hartford, CT 06106

RE: Ninth Year, Second Quarter Groundwater Assessment Monitoring
Program

Dear Mr. Fracasso:

Enclosed please find the Groundwater Report for the ninth year,
second quarter monitoring at the Stratford Army Engine Plant in
Stratford, Connecticut.

This work and report was performed, prepared, and sent to us by Mr.
T. Hughes of C.A. Rich Consultants, Inc., in continuing our
Groundwater Assessment Monitoring Program.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Sincerely,

^ihn Fleming
(203) 385-3964 (1
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cc: Mr. H. Moglea
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